From: "Ruth.Gore@eastriding.gov.uk" < Ruth.Gore@eastriding.gov.uk>

To: Idris Francis <idrisfrancis@fightbackwithfacts.com>

Subject: Re: PERSONAL ATTENTION RUTH GORE ONLY Re: Utterly absurd claims

for speed cameras in Humberside

13 April 2012

Dear Mr Francis
Thank-you for your e-mail.

Safer Roads Humber publishes it performance data following the methodology prescribed by the Department for Transport and will continue to use this method until the DfT advises otherwise. http://www.dft.gov.uk/

We feel that we have responded in detail to your past enquiries and therefore there is nothing further for us to add.

The FOI request that was sent today will be responded to by Humberside Police, who holds the data, in due course.

Regards

Ruth Gore BSc, MSc, MBA Safer Roads Humber Marketing Officer HG115 East Riding of Yorkshire Council Beverley HU17 9BA

www.saferroadshumber.com